
Steering Committee
Minutes

November 7, 2007

Attending: S. Koch, J. Morrison, M. Krause, J. McCarty, J. Vincelette, J. Vivona, M. Manetas, N. Wentworth, J. Landreau, C. Deering
Review of Minutes- Approved Unanimously 

Reports of Vice Chairs: The Vice Chairs of the Committee on Academic Programs, Committee on Planning and Priorities, Committee on Faculty Affairs, and the Committee on Student and Campus Community provided updates on their current work. Issues related to training, testimony, and the roles of program councils were also discussed.
Old Business

1. The use of testimony within the governance process was reviewed. Further steering meetings will discuss the issues of including the expectations for testimony in charges and having committees submit a brief statement on testimony along with their policy recommendations. Committees should include a summary of testimony in their minutes.  
2. It was decided that TCNJ’s policy regarding the posting of materials will be clarified by adding the statement “Materials to be posted must include the name of the sponsor(s). Abbreviations of sponsor name(s) are acceptable subject to approval by The Office of Student Activities and Leadership Development.” This statement will be added to The Office of Student Activities and Leadership Development’s Posting, Duplicating, Banner, Chalking, Mailbox, Stuffer, and Table Tent Guidelines. CSCC determined that this is not a change in policy, rather a clarification of existing procedures. 

